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Dear Members and Friends,
We have many exciting events coming up starting early in September. Please make a note of them and reply by the given 
deadlines in order to make the final planning of these events better and therefore more memorable. We hope you enjoyed our 
last event in Newport. The performance of the Schubertiade at the Elms was exceptionally good and the Gala evening at the 
Breakers with Inessa Galante was superb. Our lunch at the Mooring was easy, breezy, delicious, and a nice time together.

Saturday, October 7, 2006, at 4:00 pm
Annual A-AA Heurigen / Austrian-American Day
held at the Meeting House in Lincoln. Flyer to follow.

Sunday, October 29, 2006, at 4:00 pm
Staatsfeiertag            National Holiday
Place to be announced with the next flyer.

Friday, November 10, 2006, at 6:30 pm
Stammtisch - Thema: Vergleich zwischen Österreich und den Vereinigten Staaten
Place: at the Ackers'. For reservation call 617-527-7335, for food contribution please call Renate at 617-527-4927.

Saturday, December 16, 2006, at 4:00 pm 
Holiday Celebration 

Place to be announced in the flyer.

Notes of importance:
Membership Renewal Form for 2006/2007: Please fill out the enclosed form and send it in with you check. 

 Election of A-AA Officers and Directors for 2006 - 2007:
Please refer to the bottom of this newsletter for the elected Board.

"Salute to Vienna" is back !!!
 Friday,  January 5, 2007, at 8:00 pm at Symphony Hall, Boston:
 Please see the enclosed flyer and program and reply by the 25th of September !!!

A-AA

Board Members: David Acker, Christian Donner,
George Hauser, Nicole Herrmann, Lilo Suskind,
Renate Yasigian

Chairman of the Board: Jan Herrmann

PS: Please stay cool !

Next A-AA Events:

I hope you will find some upcoming events of interest and I am looking forward to seeing you soon. 
With anticipation of a great year, I remain yours truly,
Traude Acker, President

An Evening of Viennese Music - performed by
The Vienna University Alumni Women's Chorus 
Friday, September 8, 2006, at 7:30 pm at the HOLY TRINITY GERMAN CHURCH,
140 Shawmut Avenue, Boston. Convenient free parking behind the church. Enter from 
Washington Street. For further information, please call 617-282-5763, or 617-426-6142. 
The concert is free - donations are appreciated!
The program includes Austrian Folksongs (In die Berg bin I gern - Kein schöner Land - Fein sein beinander bleib'n - 
Wann du duchgehst durch's Tal), composers Carl Zeller (Schenkt man sich Rosen in Tirol), Robert Stolz, (Mein 
Lieblingslied muss ein Walzer sein, Im Prater bl h'n wieder die Bäume), Rudolf Siecziynski (Wien, Wien nur du 
allein), Franz Lehar (Lippen schweigen), Johann Strauss (Trinke Liebchen, trinke schnell - Br derlein - Mein Herr 
Marquis), Ave Maria (Vijay Upadhyaya), and a Mass in A major by Joseph Rheinberger. 


